
Submitter: Laura Trimble 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Vote by mail has worked fine for Oregonians for many years. The current federal 

administration can’t have it both ways… either we’re downsizing the federal 

government so state’s rights can take precedent, or we’re not. Hands off Oregon’s 

vote by mail. It works fine and we like it on both sides of the aisle. 


